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read!
‘I understand how he got there,’ and it’s because of
this novel.”—The Wookiee Gunner “Pure Star Wars . . .
From shoot-outs to narrow escapes, I could practically
hear John Williams’s score playing in my head—a credit
to Kevin Hearne, to be sure.”—Coffee with Kenobi “A
must-read for fans . . . I left with a much closer
understanding of who Luke Skywalker is, and an even
deeper admiration for the character. All things are
connected in the Force, and I feel more connected to
Luke after reading Heir to the Jedi.”—Comicbook
Star Wars Rebels: Rise of the Rebels Michael Kogge
2014-08-05 Meet Ezra and the Rebels crew! Your favorite
Star Wars Rebels heroes are ready to fight the evil
Empire! Kanan, Hera, and trusty old Chopper battle TIE
fighters while Sabine uses her artistic talents to
outsmart Stormtroopers. Zeb never misses an opportunity
to take down troopers, and Ezra scores a special
souvenir at the crash site of an Imperial fighter.
Star Wars: Last Shot: A Han and Lando Novel Daniel José
Older 2018-04-19 Even the fastest ship in the galaxy
can’t outrun the past. . . . THEN: It’s one of the
galaxy’s most dangerous secrets: a mysterious
transmitter with unknown power and a reward for its
discovery that most could only dream of claiming. But
those who fly the Millennium Falconthroughout its
infamous history aren’t your average scoundrels. Not
once, but twice, the crew of the Falcon tries to claim
the elusive prize—first, Lando Calrissian and the droid
L3-37 at the dawn of an ambitious career, and later, a
young and hungry Han Solo with the help of his copilot,
Chewbacca. But the device’s creator, the volatile
criminal Fyzen Gor, isn’t interested in sharing. And Gor
knows how to hold a grudge. . . . NOW: It’s been ten
years since the rebel hero Han Solo last encountered
Fyzen Gor. After mounting a successful rebellion against
the Empire and starting a family with an Alderaanian
princess, Han hasn’t given much thought to the mad
inventor. But when Lando turns up at Han’s doorstep in
the middle of the night, it’s Fyzen’s assassins that
he’s running from. And without Han’s help, Lando—and all
life on Cloud City—will be annihilated. With the
assistance of a young hotshot pilot, an Ewok slicer
prodigy, the woman who might be the love of Lando’s
life, and Han’s best and furriest friend, the two most
notorious scoundrels in the New Republic are working
together once more. They’ll have to journey across the
stars—and into the past—before Gor uses the device’s
power to reshape the galaxy.
The Han Solo Adventures: Star Wars Legends Brian Daley
2011-06-28 Han Solo soars again—in this awesome trilogy
of his extraordinary exploits. Ride with him as he rides
to the rescue, narrowly escapes certain death, and foils
evil in its ruthelss tracks! HAN SOLO AT STARS’ END Han
Solo trusts no one, and does no favors. But when the
best illegal ship rebuilder in the galaxy disappears,
Han and Chewbacca agree to go after him—after all, the
Millennium Falcon needs some very special repairs. Their
search pits them against powerful and ruthless enemies
out to destroy them, and finally leads them to an
airless speck of desolate asteroid—the Authority prison
planet known as Stars’ End. HAN SOLO’S REVENGE For a
cool ten thousand credits, Han and Chewbacca will do
just about anything—except transport slaves. For one
thing, it means an instant death sentence. So when a
high-paying cargo shipment turns out to be a consignment
of slaves, Han and Chewie have to think fast. But Han
forms a plan to turn the tables on the slavers and free
the captives. Then, good deed accomplished, he scours
the skies for the nasty joker who set him up—because

Star Wars: Shadow Games Maya Kaathryn Bohnhoff
2012-03-31 Stranded on Tatooine with a broken-down
hyperdrive, Dash Rendar and crew--his Nautolan copilot,
Eaden Vrill, and a droid named Leebo--have to find a way
to raise credits. It comes in the lovely form of Javul
Charn, a multi-talented human holostar being stalked by
an over-zealous fan. She needs bodyguards to protect her
during her tour along the Corellian Run; Dash needs
credits. It's a perfect match...until things begin to go
wrong--seriously and dangerously wrong. By the time Dash
realizes that the threat to Javul is not what it seems,
he's in up to his neck in a conspiracy that goes much
deeper than anything he would have signed up for. Even
with the help of his hated rival--Han Solo--will Dash be
able to protect this spoiled entertainer, all the while
being reminded that he couldn't protect his own family?
Tales from the Empire Peter Schweighofer 1997 Gathers
thirteen Star Wars stories by Timothy Zahn, Kathy Tyers,
Patricia A. Jackson, Michael A. Stackpole, Laurie Burns,
Charlene Newcomb, Tony Russo, Angela Phillips, and Erin
Endom
Heir to the Jedi: Star Wars Kevin Hearne 2015-03-03 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A long time ago in a galaxy far,
far away. . . . A thrilling new adventure set between A
New Hope and The Empire Strikes Back, and—for the first
time ever—written entirely from Luke Skywalker’s firstperson point of view. Luke Skywalker’s game-changing
destruction of the Death Star has made him not only a
hero of the Rebel Alliance but a valuable asset in the
ongoing battle against the Empire. Though he’s a long
way from mastering the power of the Force, there’s no
denying his phenomenal skills as a pilot—and in the eyes
of Rebel leaders Princess Leia Organa and Admiral
Ackbar, there’s no one better qualified to carry out a
daring rescue mission crucial to the Alliance cause. A
brilliant alien cryptographer renowned for her ability
to breach even the most advanced communications systems
is being detained by Imperial agents determined to
exploit her exceptional talents for the Empire’s
purposes. But the prospective spy’s sympathies lie with
the Rebels, and she’s willing to join their effort in
exchange for being reunited with her family. It’s an
opportunity to gain a critical edge against the Empire
that’s too precious to pass up. It’s also a job that
demands the element of surprise. So Luke and the everresourceful droid R2-D2 swap their trusty X-wing fighter
for a sleek space yacht piloted by brash recruit Nakari
Kelen, daughter of a biotech mogul, who’s got a score of
her own to settle with the Empire. Challenged by
ruthless Imperial bodyguards, death-dealing enemy
battleships, merciless bounty hunters, and monstrous
brain-eating parasites, Luke plunges head-on into a
high-stakes espionage operation that will push his
abilities as a Rebel fighter and would-be Jedi to the
limit. If ever he needed the wisdom of Obi-Wan Kenobi to
shepherd him through danger, it’s now. But Luke will
have to rely on himself, his friends, and his own
burgeoning relationship with the Force to survive.
Praise for Heir to the Jedi “Utterly compelling . . .
[The novel] plants readers in Luke Skywalker’s boots in
the early days of his heroism, during the weeks after he
blew up the Death Star.”—New York Daily News “An
excellent book with rich characters, bubbling humor and
poignant emotion.”—Roqoo Depot “Entertaining . . .
action-packed . . . suspenseful.”—New York Journal of
Books “Great . . . [an] entertaining introduction into
understanding Luke’s character . . . There are moments
in The Empire Strikes Back that I now point to and say,
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revenge can be so sweet. HAN SOLO AND THE LOST LEGACY
There’s a fabled treasure at stake and a price on Han’s
head. So he and Chewbacca head for a planet rumored to
hide undreamedof riches. But once they get there, Han’s
beloved spacecraft, the Millennium Falcon, is hijacked
by a band of assassins and killer robots. Their chances
for survival are so slim, they might as well risk it
all. Features a bonus section following the novel that
includes a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe,
and over half a dozen excerpts from some of the most
popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
Star Wars: Legacy Volume 8 Tatooine John Ostrander A
return to the planet where it all began—Tatooine! One
hundred and thirty-three years after the death of Darth
Vader, the Skywalker line has reached another low
point—in the person of the last living heir, Cade
Skywalker. Cade has abandoned his Jedi heritage for
plans of quick wealth and a pirate's life. And his
actions have attracted all of the wrong kinds of
attention. Tracked by Imperial agents and targeted by
Black Sun assassins, Cade is run to ground on Tatooine,
where his two most famous ancestors had roots. But even
if he can evade those who are trying to kill him, Cade
can't escape the family legacy. Before this adventure is
over, Cade will be forced to think about who he is and
who he wants to be—helped along by his mother, his half
sister, and the ghost of Luke Skywalker! New York Times
bestseller Star Wars: Legacy includes the uncharted
future of Star Wars and the Skywalkers! This volume
collects issues #37-#41.
Star Wars Timothy Zahn 2013 Han Solo, Chewbacca, and
Lando Calrissian work together on a potentially
lucrative heist in the hopes of paying off Jabba the
Hutt's bounty on Han's head.
Star Wars Adventures: Smuggler's Run Greg Rucka
2021-10-05 All-star writer Greg Rucka (The Old Guard,
Wonder Woman) sets the galaxy's most infamous smugglers
on a high-stakes mission that will require all their
cunning and courage! Han Solo and Chewbacca team up for
an exciting adventure in this thrilling middle grade
graphic novel. Set between Star Wars: A New Hope and
Star Wars: The Empire Strikes Back, the story follows
everyone's favorite pair of smugglers as they fly the
Millennium Falcon on a top-secret mission for the
Rebellion. Clues scattered throughout the story also
foreshadow events to come in Episode VII, The Force
Awakens!
Shadows of the Empire Steve Perry 1997 A novel set
during the period between The Empire Strikes Back and
Return of the Jedi follows Leia's preparations to rescue
Han Solo and Luke's flight from both Darth Vader and an
equally powerful dark lord, Xizor. Reprint.
Choices of One Timothy Zahn 2012 2011 marks the 20th
anniversary of the publication of Star Wars: Heir to the
Empire by Timothy Zahn, the number 1 New York Times
hardcover bestseller that relaunched the entire Star
Wars publishing program. To celebrate this historic
event, Zahn returns to Star Wars with a brand-new novel
of adventure, action, and intrigue starring the young
Luke Skywalker, Han Solo, Princess Leia Organa, and the
beloved Mara Jade.
Vector Prime: Star Wars Legends R.A. Salvatore
2003-06-03 An exciting new era of Star Wars history is
about to begin--as fantasy and science fiction's most
acclaimed authors propel the legendary epic into the
next millennium, introducing us to a rich cast of
characters that features old favorites--Luke Skywalker,
Han Solo, and Leia Organa Solo--along with the next
generation of Jedi and never-before seen creatures,
droids, and deadly agents of darkness. In Vector Prime,
the launch novel for this thrilling new saga, New York
Times bestselling author R. A. Salvatore takes the Star
Wars universe to previously unscaled heights of action
and imagination, expanding the beloved story of a galaxy
far, far away . . . Twenty-one years have passed since
the heroes of the Rebel Alliance destroyed the Death
Star, breaking the power of the Emperor. Since then, the
New Republic has valiantly struggled to maintain peace
and prosperity among the peoples of the galaxy. But
unrest has begun to spread; tensions erupt in outbreaks
of rebellion that, if unchecked, threaten to destroy the
Republic's tenuous reign. Into this volatile atmosphere
comes Nom Anor, a charismatic firebrand who heats
passions to the boiling point, sowing seeds of dissent
for his own dark motives. In an effort to avert a
catastrophic civil war, Leia travels with her daughter
Jaina, her sister-in-law Mara Jade Skywalker, and the
rebel-dawn-star-wars-the-han-solo-trilogy-3-ac-crispin

loyal protocol droid C-3PO, to conduct face-to-face
diplomatic negotiations with Nom Anor. But he proves
resistant to Leia's entreaties--and, far more
inexplicably, within the Force, where a being should be,
was . . . blank space. Meanwhile, Luke is plagued by
reports of rogue Jedi Knights who are taking the law
into their own hands. And so he wrestles with a dilemma:
Should he attempt, in this climate of mistrust, to
reestablish the legendary Jedi Council? As the Jedi and
the Republic focus on internal struggles, a new threat
surfaces, unnoticed, beyond the farthest reaches of the
Outer Rim. An enemy appears from outside known space,
bearing weapons and technology unlike anything New
Republic scientists have ever seen. Suddenly Luke, Mara,
Leia, Han Solo, and Chewbacca--along with the Solo
children--are thrust again into battle, to defend the
freedom so many have fought and died for. But this time,
all their courage, sacrifice, and even the power of the
Force itself may not be enough. . . . Features a bonus
section following the novel that includes a primer on
the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen
excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books
of the last thirty years!
Star Wars Vol. 3 Charles Soule 2021-12-28 The hunt for
Han! Chewbacca has heard from an old friend with
intelligence on the location of notorious bounty hunter
Boba Fett, who is in possession of the carbon-frozen
body of Han Solo. Along with Luke Skywalker, the loyal
Wookiee sets off in search of his lost friend, on an
adventure to Nar Shadaa...better known as the Smuggler's
Moon! But this mission may prevent plucky astromech
droid R2-D2 from passing along a crucial message to Luke
-- a message that will affect the fate of the entire
Jedi Order! The saga of Star Wars continues to surprise!
COLLECTING: Star Wars (2020) 13-18
Star Wars Marjorie Liu 2017-01-04 Collects Han Solo
(2016) #1-5. Everyone s favorite scoundrel goes Solo!
Han is given a top-secret undercover mission for the
Rebellion: rescuing several informants and spies! His
cover for the assignment? Only the biggest and most
infamous starship race in the galaxy, the Dragon Void a
tournament he has dreamt of winning his entire life.
With a chance of glory, can Han keep his mind on the
mission? Or is failing Leia worse than losing? If that
wasn t enough, there s also the small matter of finding
a traitor within the Rebellion. As the Dragon Void heats
up, can a certain Wookiee pal lend a hand in the mole
hunt? Place your bets for the ultimate space race! Our
money s on Han and the Millennium Falcon
after all,
it s the ship that made the Kessel Run in less than
twelve parsecs!
Storms of Destiny A. C. Crispin 2009-10-13 Book
description to come.
Rebel Dawn A. C. Crispin 1998 When an old girlfriend and
leader of an insurgent rebel group offers him a shot at
an incredible fortune, Han can't resist. The resistance
will be light and the take enormous. Then he discovers
that the planet of Ylesia is far from a pushover, and
that the rebels have an agenda of their own.
The Force Unleashed Sean Williams 2009 A novel based on
the release of the Star Wars video game follows Darth
Vader as he embarks on a quest to rid the galaxy of the
Jedi and confronts life-altering decisions that could
change everything.
Rebel Dawn A. C. Crispin 1998-03-01 Here is the
explosive conclusion of the blockbuster trilogy that
tells the never-before-told story of the young Han Solo.
Set before the "Star Wars" movie adventures, these books
chronicle the coming-of-age of the galaxy's most famous
con man, smuggler, and thief. "Rebel Dawn" tells the
explosive story of how Han won the Millennium Falcon
("the fastest hunk of junk in the galaxy"), and how he
ended up--as everyone in the world knows--at Mos Eisley,
in Chalmun's Cantina.
The Star Wars Trilogy George Lucas 2002 A twenty-fifth
anniversary edition brings together the original,
complete "Star Wars" novels in a single volume that
includes "Star Wars : a New Hope," "The Empire Strikes
Back," and "Return of the Jedi."
Lando Calrissian and the Starcave of ThonBoka L. Neil
Smith 1983
New Dawn Christopher Lapides 2020-09-26 In war, no one
is safe. War has come to Thornstone, Tarkin’s Point, and
Thoriddon, throwing all three nations into chaos. Led by
the demon lord Vagborar, the legions of orcs are bent on
nothing less than the total annihilation of both human
and dwarf. With their demonic allies, they just might
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succeed. But not without a fight. As Serena tries to
find answers and a path to victory, Orin and Brom fight
with both sword and spell to turn back the tide of
darkness. Beside them are a kingdom of dwarves and a
city of humans, but even they may not be enough to beat
back such a force. If they hope to survive, they need to
come together, but with each nation under siege, uniting
as one is easier said than done. When one of them is
freed from battle, hope is rekindled, but prejudices
rise to the surface, threatening everything. If any of
them hope to survive, past actions and old hatreds must
be forgotten. Hard decisions and painful sacrifices must
be made. And pride and egotism must be set aside for the
greater good. If not, a new age of evil will dawn upon
the world.
Isard's Revenge: Star Wars Legends (X-Wing) Michael A.
Stackpole 2011-06-28 Sleek, swift and deadly, the famed
X-Wing fighters have earned their reputation as the
Rebel Alliance's ultimate strike force the hard way-first in battle, the last line of defense. Now they must
make a deal with the devil herself--an enemy whose
ultimate goal is their total annihilation. It's the kind
of mission only Wedge Antilles and the Rogue Squadron
would dare to undertake. Against impossible odds they
will stage a daring raid into an enemy stronghold--only
to be rescued from certain destruction by an unexpected
ally. Ysanne Isard, the ruthless Imperial commander, has
appeared on the scene seemingly from out of nowhere. Now
she proposes a most unusual alliance, offering to help
Wedge rescue his captured comrades from Imperial Warlord
Admiral Krennel's sadistic prison camp. But her offer is
not without a price. Wedge must lead Rogue Squadron in
Isard's deadly struggle against an enemy made in her own
image. It's an offer Wedge would love to refuse, for
Isard is certain to betray them. But how can they leave
their comrades at Krennel's mercy? The answer is: they
can't--even if it means being caught between Krennel's
ruthlessness and Isard's treachery. Features a bonus
section following the novel that includes a primer on
the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen
excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars books
of the last thirty years!
Rebel Dawn A. C. Crispin 2011
Last Shot (Star Wars) Daniel José Older 2018-04-17 NEW
YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Han Solo and Lando Calrissian
are reunited on the Millennium Falcon in a galaxyspanning novel inspired by Solo: A Star Wars Story. But
even the fastest ship in the universe can’t outrun the
past. . . . THEN: It’s one of the galaxy’s most
dangerous secrets: a mysterious transmitter with unknown
power and a reward for its discovery that most could
only dream of claiming. But those who fly the Millennium
Falcon throughout its infamous history aren’t your
average scoundrels. Not once, but twice, the crew of the
Falcon tries to claim the elusive prize—first, Lando
Calrissian and the droid L3-37 at the dawn of an
ambitious career, and later, a young and hungry Han Solo
with the help of his copilot, Chewbacca. But the
device’s creator, the volatile criminal Fyzen Gor, isn’t
interested in sharing. And Gor knows how to hold a
grudge. . . . NOW: It’s been ten years since the rebel
hero Han Solo last encountered Fyzen Gor. After mounting
a successful rebellion against the Empire and starting a
family with an Alderaanian princess, Han hasn’t given
much thought to the mad inventor. But when Lando turns
up at Han’s doorstep in the middle of the night, it’s
Fyzen’s assassins that he’s running from. And without
Han’s help, Lando—and all life on Cloud City—will be
annihilated. With the assistance of a young hotshot
pilot, an Ewok slicer prodigy, the woman who might be
the love of Lando’s life, and Han’s best and furriest
friend, the two most notorious scoundrels in the New
Republic are working together once more. They’ll have to
journey across the stars—and into the past—before Gor
uses the device’s power to reshape the galaxy. Praise
for Last Shot “Action-packed in all the right
ways.”—Tordotcom “A fun, breezy read, with plenty of
humor, Ewok hackers, murderous robots, and rousing fight
scenes as Han and Lando go from scrape to scrape [to]
track down a long-forgotten enemy.”—The Verge “The flatout funniest Star Wars novel to date.”—Alternative
Nation
The Adventures of Lando Calrissian: Star Wars Legends L.
Neil Smith 2011-06-28 For the price of one, you get
three Lando Calrissian novels: LANDO CALRISSSIAN AND THE
MINDHARP OF SHARU, LANDO CLARISSIAN AND THE FLAMEWIND OF
OSEON, and LANDO CALRISSIAN AND THE STARCAVE OF
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THONBOKA. You know him as a gambler, rogue, and conartist; Lando's always on the frontier scanning his
sensors for easy credits and looking for action in
galaxies near and far. Features a bonus section
following the novel that includes a primer on the Star
Wars expanded universe, and over half a dozen excerpts
from some of the most popular Star Wars books of the
last thirty years!
Star Wars Ann C Crispin 1998
Star Wars: Crimson Reign Charles Soule 2022-05-31 The
story that began with WAR OF THE BOUNTY HUNTERS
continues in the second chapter of an epic trilogy that
will reshape the Star Wars galaxy during the Age of
Rebellion! The criminal organization known as the
Crimson Dawn has risen -- but what is their goal, and
how do they plan to achieve it? And how will the Rebel
Alliance and the Empire both react to this new galactic
power player? Featuring the return of beloved
characters, shocking twists, epic feats of the Force and
a story that will reach from the darkest underworld all
the way to the Imperial Palace on Coruscant, CRIMSON
REIGN is a Star Wars saga like no other!
Honor Among Thieves James S. A. Corey 2015-02-24 Han
Solo and his new friends embark on a daring rescue
mission just after the destruction of the first Death
Star.
Han Solo and the Lost Legacy Brian Daley 1980 SEARCH AND
DESTROY The fabled hoard of the mad tyrant Xim was vast
-- a king's ransom beyond imagining. It was also, as far
as Han Solo and Chewbacca were concerned, strictly
legendary. But when a little misunderstanding set the
deadliest gunman in the galaxy on Han's trail, a secret
expedition to almost any place became highly desirable.
Yet within hours of landing on the planet rumored to
hold the treasure, Han's beloved spacecraft, the
Millennium Falcon, was hijacked, and his party was
forced to contend with deadly assassins and an army of
killer robots. This was no way for a pair of honest
smugglers to make a living...
The Han Solo Adventures Brian Daley 1992 Han Solo soars
again--in this awesome trilogy of his extraordinary
exploits. Ride with him as he rides to the rescue,
narrowly escapes certain death, and foils evil in its
ruthelss tracks!
Lando Calrissian and the Mindharp of Sharu L. Neil Smith
1983 On a gambling trip to Oseon, the wealthy resort
star system, Lando discovers that accidents that nearly
destroyed his ship were actually murder attempts by an
unknown enemy
Star Wars A. C. Crispin 2017
Smuggler's Run Greg Rucka 2015-09-04 Han Solo and
Chewbacca the Wookiee team-up for an all-new adventure
in this thrilling upper middle grade novel. Set between
Star Wars: A New Hope and Star Wars: The Empire Strikes
Back, the story follows everyone's favorite pair of
smugglers as they fly the Millennium Falcon on a topsecret mission for the Rebellion. Hidden in the story
are also hints and clues about the upcoming film, Star
Wars: The Force Awakens, making this a must-read for
fans old and new!
The Paradise Snare A. C. Crispin 1997 Recounts the early
years of the young Han Solo, beginning with his late
teenage years, as he chafes under the sadistic tyranny
of the cruel Garris Shrike, and chronicling his
transformation into a swashbuckling pilot, smuggler, and
rogue. Original.
Star Wars: The Screaming Citadel 2017-10-24 A rebel
pilot and a rogue archaeologist delve into the darkest
shadows of the galaxy side by side, as Luke Skywalker
reluctantly teams up with Doctor Aphra! The not-so-good
Doctor will make Luke an offer he can't afford to pass
up...one that leads him to a very rare gathering at the
heart of the infamous Screaming Citadel! Will Luke fi nd
what he's looking for? Can Aphra be trusted? Or will
they both wind up victims of the Citadel's queen? And as
this unlikely duo steps right into the lair of one of
the most powerful, reclusive and dangerous women in the
galaxy, can Han and Leia be far behind them? COLLECTING:
STAR WARS: DOCTOR APHRA 7-8, STAR WARS 31-32, STAR WARS:
THE SCREAMING CITADEL 1
Han Solo's Revenge Brian Daley 1997-10-01 After agreeing
to transport slaves because of his desperate need for
money, Han Solo is chased by informants, romanced by a
mysterious woman, separated from Chewbacca, and
confronted by a deadly threat to his life. Reissue.
Han Solo's Revenge Brian Daley 1979 The movies are back
-- and so is the mania! Be part of the blockbuster Star
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Wars revival with the new edition of a New York Timesbestselling classic spin-off novel!
Rebel Dawn: Star Wars Legends (The Han Solo Trilogy) A.
C. Crispin 2011-06-28 Here is the explosive conclusion
of the blockbuster trilogy that chronicles the neverbefore-told story of the young Han Solo. Set before the
Star Wars(r) movie adventures, these books chronicle the
coming-of-age of the galaxy's most famous con man,
smuggler, and thief. The Millennium Falcon is "the
fastest hunk of junk in the galaxy." So when Han Solo
wins it in a game of sabacc, he and Chewbacca become
kings of the smugglers--uncatchable, unstoppable. But
with the Empire clamping down, Han knows his luck can't
last. Still, when an old girlfriend who is now the
leader of an insurgent Rebel group offers him a shot at
an incredible fortune, Han can't resist. The plan seems
a sure thing. The resistance will be light and the take
enormous. Han and his friends will divide it equally
with the Rebels. Too bad for Han that the planet of
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Ylesia is far from a pushover, that the Rebels have an
agenda of their own, and that smuggler friends can often
turn into enemies...quicker than lightspeed. Features a
bonus section following the novel that includes a primer
on the Star Wars expanded universe, and over half a
dozen excerpts from some of the most popular Star Wars
books of the last thirty years!
Rebel Dawn A. C. Crispin 1998 The third volume in an
exciting trilogy that began with The Paradise Snare,
this explosive story describes how Han Solo won the
Millennium Falcon, the fastest ship in the galaxy, and
how he ended up at Mos Eisley in Chalmun's Cantina.
Original.
The Hutt Gambit A. C. Crispin 1997 When an old
girlfriend and leader of an insurgent rebel group offers
him a shot at an incredible fortune, Han can't resist.
The resistance will be light and the take enormous. Then
he discovers that the planet of Ylesia is far from a
pushover, and that the rebels have an agenda of their
own.
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